
Thursday, March 15, 2018 
 

 Calling ALL Seagulls .... Are you interested in student government? School Leadership? Helping 
others?  If so... You are WANTED, NEEDED AND MEANT for student council.  You should run for 
an elected officer position!  ASB Elections are March 30th.   Packets can be found outside the 
treasurer’s office and are DUE TOMORROW!   

 Reminder to Seniors! There is still time to apply for Financial aid for College with the FAFSA or 
WASFA and many colleges that are still accepting applications. It is not too late to make a great 
plan for next fall. If you have been saying “College is not for me” or “I need a break”…consider 
making a plan B with the flexible and interesting programs at Everett Community College like 
Journalism, Criminal Justice, Cosmetology, Graphic and Web design, Aerospace, Oceanography, 
and Political Science. They have a free application and Lisa Fritch, our EvCC Rep, will be in the 
Career Center on most Thursdays. Stop by to visit. 

 Time to meet those tapping feet! The cast, crew and band of our EHS drama spring production, 
42nd Street, invite you to join us. Tickets go on sale this Thursday and we open April 20th. 
Student prices are $8. 

 Attentions Juniors who missed out on the School Day SAT exam last Wednesday!  The makeup 
SAT exam is next Wednesday, March 21, and you have all been rescheduled to take the exam. 
Testing begins at 7:30 in room B218.  Bring your photo id, calculator, snacks and water.  See you 
there! 

 Interested in a career in Healthcare or Medicine? The Providence High School Summer 
Volunteer Program is for ages of 16-18 and runs 10 weeks this summer.  The Application is open 
on the Providence website between April 9th – 25th, 2018. Visit Career Center for more info. 

 Did you know that you can earn a Varsity Letter for Community Service? Many of you are 
already out there working in our community with summer camps, scouts, serving at the Animal 
Shelter, Assisteens, the YMCA, Boys and Girls Club, or at your old Elementary or Middle Schools.  
Add it all up! If service time since April 2017 is over 145 hours, you may be eligible for a Varsity 
Letter. Deadline to submit hours is April 1st, 2018. Visit Career Center for more info. 

 The Vintage Seagull grand opening is this Friday during both lunches in the cafeteria. A party 
you won’t want to miss!  

 Tolo is March 24, from 7-10 PM in the gym. Tickets are $10 with ASB and $15 without.  All fines 
must be cleared before purchasing tickets.  Tickets are on sale now until Thursday, March 22.   
NO tickets will be sold at the door. Dance guest forms are due on later than Wednesday, March 
21 by 2:30pm.   

 
Today in Sports 

 Track at Mariner at 3:30 

 Soccer vs Jackson at Lincoln field at 7:30 

 Tennis at Cascade at 3:30 
 

 


